
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
May 24, 2022 
   
CONTACT:  
Mayor’s Press Office  
312.744.3334  
press@cityofchicago.org  
  

STATEMENT FROM MAYOR LORI E. LIGHTFOOT 
 
“I am shocked and horrified to learn that over one dozen young children senselessly 
lost their lives in a Texas elementary school today. My family and I are sending 
prayers to the entire Uvalde community and the families that sent their child to 
school today unaware that they would not be coming home. As a nation, we simply 
cannot allow this to continue. Every single day, children and young people are losing 
their lives to people who do not value the sanctity of life and take advantage of the 
unabated presence of firearms in our communities. Now more than ever, we must 
push our legislators to pass sweeping and effective gun control measures. Our 
children’s lives depend on it.” 
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